Registration Form
St Joseph's College Entrance Test
for Admission to Year 7 
in September 2022


Name of Student:	 ________________________________________

Date of Birth:		 _______________________________

Address:		______________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

Post Code: 		________________________________

Telephone No: 	____________________  Email: ________________________

Current Primary School:	___________________________

Additional time in the entrance test may be given if your child meets any of the following criteria:

Parent(s) or guardians who consider that their child has a disability and/or a Special Educational Need which could disadvantage them during the entrance test process should provide written evidence of the disability or Special Educational Need to the Governing Body at the time of applying for their child to take the test. Evidence would be required from qualified educational or medical practitioners, in the form of a report, confirming the nature of the child’s disability and/or Special Educational Need.  Consideration will then be given to making any reasonable adjustments or other practical arrangements for them taking the test to ensure that no pupil is placed at a disadvantage.
NB: The SENCO has a right not to accept privately commissioned reports as evidence to support an access arrangement but any information provided will be considered.
	
	Please tick this box if any of the above applies and please attach the evidence to support your request



I would like my child to sit the entrance test on the morning of:

        Monday 20 September 2021

        Tuesday 21 September 2021

Although we cannot guarantee the date you have chosen we will try to give the date requested.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All slips must be returned to the college, addressed to Mrs Fiona Uschmann, Clerk to the Admissions Committee, by Friday 10 September 2021  

Parents will be sent a letter giving details of the entrance test by Friday 17 September 2021.  This letter will be your confirmation of your child’s registration to sit the test.

All information provided will be treated in confidence, in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998 and to comply with the requirements of the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) May 2018 and used for the purposes of fulfilling the school’s statutory and operational needs in relation to the school’s admissions.
